
From: Louise Lewis  
Sent: 29 October 2023 13:06 
To: Tom Little; Planning 
Subject: 2023/4438/T 29 Hampstead Lane London N6 4RT 
 

As can be seen in the photographs below, this is a prominent tree along 
Hampstead Lane providing all the benefits that trees confer and adding to the 
character of the road and the Conservation Area. 

It is worthy of a TPO 

The tree should be preserved, though the Tree Officer may consider it 
appropriate to prune the tree as was allowed under application 2016/4739/T. 

As for the wall, the applicants may find it effective to remove some of the hard 
standing around the tree allowing water to reach its roots. Alternatively they 
should rebuild the wall around the tree as has been effectively done with other 
front walls in the area 

 

Please attach both the comment, objection, and photos to the 
application, 2023/4438/T   

 

Louise Lewis 

Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 

 

  
 



        



 
 
 

 
 
 
 


